Oakhill Community Primary School
federated with Hanburys Farm Primary

Mrs N Gripton, Executive Headteacher
Hawksworth
Glascote Heath
Tamworth, Staffordshire
B77 2HH

15 May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Staffing Update for Year 3

Over the last term, Mrs E Price has covered the gap between teachers in Year 3 and
provided consistency for the children. At the end of this half term Miss Metcalfe is returning
to school after her maternity leave and | am pleased to inform you that she will take over the
teaching of this class.

We are looking forward to Miss Metcalfe returning and know she is really looking forward to
teaching this class. Miss Metcalfe has been working at Oakhill for a number of years and is
also our Forest School lead.

Shortly after half term, we will organise a drop-in session for any parents, who wish to meet
Miss Metcalfe and will keep you updated with regard to this information.

Kind Regards

Yours sincerely

N Gripton (Mrs)
Executive Headteacher
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